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10-19-2022 

Dear ALRC, 

The Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association (TLNA) is supportive of Hot Lunch’s plans as shared 

with us and of their application to serve alcohol at their establishment. 

Hot Lunch shared their business plan with our neighborhood and recently hosted an open house at their 

business for neighbors to ask questions and voice feedback.  There were no concerns expressed about 

their operation or alcohol service plan, and several neighbors are excited about their addition to our 

neighborhood.  

Thanks for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tyler Lark 

2022 President 

Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association 

 


